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Recently an incident occurred where the wrong line was removed while executing a scope of work at a 

offshore location. Upon review the new line to be demoed matched the excisting line and could be easily 

confused. The work crew was unclear on the entire work scope and failed to recognize the propper line to 

demo. 

 

In our line of work planning your work is our first line of defense in preventing an incdent. Following the 

LIFE proceses by planning, preparing and then perfroming will asist you in completing the task incident free. 

With the JSEA process and preplanning our work with work packs and project drawings in place we should 

have a clear understanding of our work scope at all times. 

 

It is important to have all the information we need to perform our work before work begins. Review the JSEA 

and work pack on the deck with the entire team before work begins. In this event the work pack was not 

reviewed with the crew. It was clear in the work pack what needed to be demoed. 

 

Before performing any work scope be sure to review all GIS policies and procedures with the crew for that 

scope of work. If anything is missing from your work pack use stop work authority and get with project 

manager/customer to make additional changes to work pack. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Corporate HSE Department. 

                                     

 

Alert #:  SA 33-23 Date:10/18/22   

 

Validating Scope of Work 

 

 Report all incidents immediately to the Hotline 

 1-855-543-5163. 
 


